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1. Chinos submitted an informal draft FS report to NMED on April 6, 2023.
2. NMED anticipates providing informal comments following their review in the fourth quarter of 2023.

Community Relations 

The Community Work Group (CWG) met on September 12, 2023. The three local Chino AOC document 
repositories continue to be maintained and updated with current documentation. The online electronic 
document repository (http.//www.fcx.com/chino/) is also up to date. 

Next Quarter's Scheduled Activities 

The following work and activities are projected for the fourth quarter of 2023: 
• Chino will submit the annual Groundhog Mine Site IRA monitoring report.
• NMED plans to collect samples for the Hurley Soils IU 5-year monitoring report.
• Chino will submit a revised Apache Tejo Characterization Report under the STS IU.
• NMED will determine pre-FS RAC for the Lampbright IU.
• CWG plans to meet in November.
• Chino will conduct quarterly inspections of interim remediation sites within the HWCIU and

STSIU.
• The AOC Technical Group plans to meet monthly.

Personnel Changes 
There were no personnel changes during the quarter. 

Problems and Solutions 

There were no problems that adversely affected the AOC this quarter. 

Please contact Ms. Pam Pinson at (575) 912-5213 with any questions or comments concerning this 
report. 

Sherry Burt-Kested 
Manager, Environmental Services 
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